Members of the Executive Committee and Region Secretaries,
I hope this message finds you in good health and high spirits. I am writing regarding a matter that is of great significance, as it will determine the future of our publication, the Canine Courier. As dedicated individuals committed to advancing the field of police canine work, it is essential that we collectively make the Canine Courier the pinnacle of excellence in police canine magazines.
We must harness our network's vast knowledge and expertise to achieve this vision. I would suggest that each member of the Executive Committee spearhead an effort to reach out to knowledgeable individuals in their respective regions, urging them to contribute informational articles for the Canine Courier. These articles should cover a wide range of topics, including training techniques, health and wellness, advancements in equipment, and any other relevant subjects that can enhance the knowledge and skills of our readership.
Also, we would like to keep our readers informed about our regions' current deployments, achievements, and noteworthy news. This will provide valuable insights into the practical application of our canine partners in different contexts, fostering a sense of shared purpose and collaboration among our readership. We can inspire and motivate our fellow officers in this noble profession by showcasing successful operations and highlighting notable achievements.
To ensure the Canine Courier's success, we must work together in a spirit of collaboration and mutual support. I urge each member of the Executive Committee and Region Secretaries to take an active role in soliciting contributions. By pooling our resources and expertise, we can transform the Canine Courier into a valuable resource that serves as a cornerstone for the police canine community.
Please share this message with all members in your regions, emphasizing the importance of their active involvement in making the Canine Courier the best police canine magazine available. Let us unite our efforts, driven by a shared commitment to excellence, and create a publication that reflects the highest standards of professionalism, knowledge sharing, and community support.
Thank you for your attention to this matter. I eagerly look forward to working with all of you to elevate the Canine Courier to new heights of success.
Respectfully,
 
Don Slavik
Executive Director 
United States Police Canine Association
651-350-4541
www.USPCAK9.com

